Highland Neighborhood Meeting Minutes
1/19/06

Bob Kamuda announced that Kirkland American Little League open registration will take place for the next 10 days. 
The Kirkland Health Summit will be February 4th. More info on the city of Kirkland website.  www.ci,Kirkland.wa.us
Elizabeth Walker, City of Kirkland urban forester presented the new city of Kirkland tree regulations. The new regulations were passed in November 2005 and effective January 1st, 2006

Please go to the city website to see the new regulations. The centennial tree project planted 1 tree at 87th and 116th and 5 trees at Spinney Park.If you have questions about trees email is the best way to reach Elizabeth.  ewalker@ci.kirkland.wa.us
Kari Page, Kirkland Alliance of Neighborhoods  and Quinn Golden, city engineer  presented the walkway plan for the new walkway from 90th to 87th on the west side of the street. The project was funded from the neighborhood connection grant and will cost $38,000.00. The project will start in the spring weather permitting and will take about 7 days to complete.  The walkway  surface will be asphalt. Asphalt berms will be constructed to address the issues of the drainage onto driveways of affected homeowners. 
There being no more business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM

